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Senate Bill 149 increases the number of people who can receive state-funded case 

support, adding parolees and asylum seekers, who deserve to be treated fairly and 

humanely.  There will be more money for case management, badly needed housing, 

and other support, giving stability for hundreds of newcomer and Oregon families.  

What’s not to like? 


